
Diary Dates 
   

November 

21st Rec & Y6 Height & 

Weight 

measurements 

22nd  Stress Busting 

Workshop for Parents 

25th  Non-Uniform Day 

December 

2nd  Christmas Fayre 

9th  Christmas Lunch 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 
We had a great turn out at Parents’ Evening this week.  It 

has been lovely to share your children’s progress with you 

and discuss the ways that we can work together to 

continue to support them.  As always, please don’t forget 

that if you have any concerns or queries, you don’t have 

to wait until the next Parents’ Evening, just pop into the 

office and an appointment will be made with you.   

Book Fayre 
Your support of Book Fayre this year has been amazing –

we sold over £600 of books which means the school will be 

able to purchase over £300 of books for the classrooms 

and library.  Thank you so much! 

Christmas Fayre 
Preparations are in full swing for the school Christmas Fayre 

to be held on Friday 2nd December at 1.15pm.  Once 

again, the Fayre is being organised by the children in Class 

4 who look forward to welcoming you.  If you are able to 

attend with your child, they can be picked up from their 

classroom at 1.10pm.  Children whose parents cannot 

attend will be taken up to the hall to enjoy the Fayre at 

1.20pm, where they will be looked after by members of 

staff 
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Steam Mills Superstars! 
Pre-School  Charlie and Freddie 

Class 1  Jenson, Georgia and Eloise   

Class 2  Mia J and Isla K 

Class 3  Katie, Jayden. Evie Lily and Callie  

Class 4  Harry and Lexi    

 

 

 

Value: Empathy 

noun 

The ability to understand and share the feelings of another. 

Well done to Archie J and Lily from Class 3, Jude, Eli and Alfie from Class 4, who 

have been nominated by pupils, parents and staff 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-Uniform 
On Friday 25th November, children can come into school in non-uniform in return for a donation 

of a Tombola item for the Christmas Fayre. 

Lilac Data Sheets 
We still have 17 data sheets outstanding.  Mrs Harris will now be contacting individual parents to 

let them know if we are still waiting for it to be returned!  For safeguarding purposes, it is vital that 

we have up to date contact and medical information for your child.  Please ensure that you 

check, amend if necessary and return to the school office.  Thank you.

 


